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From: fmuhich
To: Elmer, Linda
Subject: Historic Designation for the former Forest Home Library
Date: Thursday, October 29, 2020 2:23:27 PM


Please consider historic designation for this beautiful mid-century modern building. Much of our
architecture of this style is considered too “new” to warrant saving-an attitude I think we will come to
regret in future. Milwaukee needs to do more to preserve our built environment and here again is a
perfect example of a building that could be preserved and repurposed by a thoughtful developer.
Francine Muhich
P.S. How about a historic bungalow district like Chicago has?  While I’d love my neighborhood (Bay
View) to be designated such a district, there are many others in Milwaukee that are worthy candidates. 
Sent from my iPhone
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